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Comments: I do not believe Taos Ski Valley should be allowed to expand. We have already seen repercussions

like pollution of the Rio Hondo. It would be irresponsible to allow the ski valley to encroach on more land.

Especially considering locals do not benefit from these changes. The tourism money we "receive" does not truly

trickle down to individual locals and is not worth destroying and polluting the land. We should not be catering to

tourists who come here for a short time and leave instead of locals who have been here for generations / who will

stay here for generations. 


